
 
 

RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS 
ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL  DATE 05 FEBRUARY 2020 
 
14.1 Status of Council Decisions and Questions taken on Notice  
 
 
Question from Cr Pearl  
In relation to item 12.1 ‘129A Beaconsfield Parade, Albert Park – a potential new life for 
Kiosk 7’ from the Ordinary Council Meeting held on 19 June 2019, Cr Pearl asked for an 
update on whether the lease will be completed by 28 February as indicated in this report? 
 
Response 
The public Expression of Interest has closed and the review of bids is complete. Officers are 
in final negotiations and anticipate concluding a lease in February. We are progressing in 
accordance with the parameters and process agreed at the Council meeting and will send a 
note to Councillors about the outcome. 
 
Should a satisfactory agreement not be reached in this instance, Officers anticipate re-
offering the property to the market. 
 
No submissions were received in response to Council’s Notice of Intention to Lease. 
 
The Minister has provided formal in principle approval for the lease of the site.  


